
 

École Salish Secondary 
7278 184 Street, Surrey, BC V4N 5V2 * Phone: 604-235-9836 * 

salish@surreyschools.ca www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Students 
 
Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year.  We hope you had a wonderful summer and are ready for learning.  
We are excited to see you on September 3rd.  Please see below for the explanation of the opening day 
procedures.  
 
This year we will be introducing a Community Block to our school schedule.  The Community Block will meet 
every other Wednesday (alternating with Collaboration Days) after the first period and students will be placed 
into mixed-grade groupings.  One group will be grade 8, 10, and 12 students and the other group will be grade 
9 and 11 students.  Our goal is to continue to create a positive school culture at Salish and by providing 
students and teachers with time every other Wednesday, we will be able to participate in a variety of staff and 
student activities linked to variety of learning outcomes.   
 
Looking forward to a great year! 
 
Ms. Hammond, Mr. Mahli, Mr. Tait 
 
 
Students will meet in their Community Blocks on the first day of classes.  
 
9:30 –  Grade 10/Grade 12: 

 
Check Period F on your schedule in MyEdBC for Community Block Teacher and Room Number 
Go directly to your Community Block Classroom 
 
Grade 8: 
 
Check Period F on your schedule in MyEdBC for Community Block Teacher and Room Number  
If you cannot login to retrieve your schedule, paper classlists will be posted in the cafeteria. 
 

Go to the Large Gym directly and find the sign with your Community Block teacher’s name. 
Your Community Block teacher/student mentor will come and pick you up and take you to your 
classroom 
 

Dismissal at 10:30am 
 
11:00 - Grade 9/Grade 11: 
 

Check Period F on your schedule in MyEdBC for Community Block Teacher and Room Number 
 
Dismissal at 12:00pm 
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